

July 6, 2013

C FRSA PO Box 547193 Orlando, FL 32854

Dear C FRSA,

We as a family, staff and residents, would like to thank you for your gift, check # 1613, in the amount of \$7,000.00, given to assist in the renovations and new buildings of our home. We are so proud of the outcome of your Golf Tournament, what a success!

It was such a pleasure to meet some of you during the luncheon at the University Club. I am always proud to tell of our Grandmother's mission in this community. We pray daily for the grace God blessed her with, to continue her wishes. It is because of groups like yours we can continue to do her work and fulfill her wishes to continue to help families with special needs children and adults.

Our new buildings and renovations will allow us to house 10 more residents and enhance our education program! This will also enable the home to have a physical therapy room for daily therapies and a theater for the residents to perform and watch movies.

Please come to visit our home anytime, we look forward to seeing you!

Blessings,

Anticase Blaci

Vantrease Blair Executive Director